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Hill’s Headlines

Grit-Passion-Respect-Valor-Team

I got a new mobile desk this week so I
can cruise the hallways and work
outside of my office. It was fun to see
student and staff faces as I worked
throughout the morning in the
hallways. I was able to connect with
many more students as they moved
about. Fall Frolic went off without a
hitch and Mrs. Malone’s Millionaires
won bragging rights for another year. 

Thank you to everyone who donated items for Fall Frolic. It
takes a village. 
A huge thank you to the high school NHS volunteers,
teachers,  Ms. Heather, Mrs. Hopkins, and Lindsay
Hildebrand. We love having you here to enjoy the day with
us. 
Thank you bus drivers for your cautious care of our
students. We are thankful for you!  
Thank you cheer and Mrs. Dixon for our first pep rally! It was
so loud and enjoyed by all. 

SHOUT-OUTS 
1.

2.

3.

4.

Our 8th graders have begun Veterans Day projects. More
to come on this project. This week was Bus Driver
Appreciation week. We celebrated them with a poster of
thanks. Basketball has begun and our students are still
working very hard on the stage for the upcoming play. As
many of you are aware, conferences looked a little
different this year. I am happy to report we had 82%
turnout for our Fall conferences. 

Malone football field
McGraw bus duty

No School for Students
Teachers’ Professional Learning day

Junior Leadership meeting at 7:30 a.m.

Grade Level meetings for teachers 7:50 a.m.
Grade checks for winter athletics
Homework time resumes

FCS in the library @7:30 a.m.

Supervision Schedule:

Monday: 

Tuesday: 

Wednesday: 

Thursday: 

Friday: 


